
AIS Silent Auction Report-Spring 2009 
 
As reported after the last silent auction, the transition has begun.  The Sautner's have taken over 
managing the silent auction for the 2009 convention with hopes of continuing the success of 
previous silent auction chairs. 
 
Solicitation of donors for the 2009 Silent Auction has been continued as in the past with articles in 
the AIS bulletins, letters and e-mails to advertisers in past bulletins in addition to past donors who 
do not advertise.  Follow-up e-mails and mailings to persons not responding have been sent, and 
finally carryover items from previous years' donations will also be available for this years' auction. 
 
There have been many interesting contributions to date that should generate much interest and 
bids.  If there are any last minute donations, they can be brought to the Kansas City convention 
site and will be added to the collection if at all possible. 
 
We are looking forward to a profitable auction in Kansas City. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara and John Sautner 
Silent Auction chairs 
2100 West 106th St. 
Bloomington, MN.  55431 


